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June Council Meeting: The June 2025 Work Session Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 

June 11th at 6:30 pm. The June 2025 Council Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday June 17th at 6:30 

pm.  All meetings are held at the West Middlesex Community Center Hall located at 25 North 

Street. All meetings are open to the public.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call 

the Borough Office at (724) 528-9931. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

West Middlesex Borough Office: The West Middlesex Borough Office is located at 25 North 

Street (on the side of the Municipal Building). Office Hours: 7:00 am till 3:00 pm. Monday – 

Friday. The Office is closed from 12:00-12:30 for Lunch. Phone: 724-528-9932 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Reminder: Building Permits Are Required Before Starting Work 

Planning a construction or renovation project? Don’t forget — a building permit is required before starting 

any work within the Borough. This includes projects like roofing, additions, decks, sheds, fences, major 

plumbing or electrical work, and more. Obtaining a permit ensures your project complies with safety codes and 

zoning regulations. Doing work without a permit can result in fines and delays. Before you begin, contact 

Richardson Inspection Services at 724-406-0031 or online at richardsoninspectionservices.com to find out 

if your project requires a permit. We’re happy to help guide you through the process! 

Property Maintenance Code 

Property Maintenance Inspections attempt to ensure that residential and commercial properties in the Borough 

are safe, secure, and sanitary by being maintained in accordance with the international Property Maintenance 

Code. Thank you for helping keep our community safe and in compliance. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Burning Hours: Burning hours are Tuesday from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm and Saturdays from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm 

WITH A PERMIT ONLY. There is NO fee for a Burning Permit, and they can be picked up at the Borough 

Office.  

 

Grass: No Person owning or occupying any property within the Borough shall permit any grass or weeds to 

grow or remain upon such premises so as to exceed ten (10) inches. Upon notification from the Borough to cut 

any grass or weeds in violation of the ordinance, the owner or occupant of the premises will be given five (5) 

days to conform to these requirements. In case any person shall neglect, fail, or refuse to comply with such 

notice withing the period of time stated, the Borough authorities will remove such nuisance at the cost of the 

owner or occupant of $150.00 per hour. Reminder, it is Prohibited of any Mowed Grass, Weeds, Hay, Straw, 

Leaves, Shrubbery, Snow, Ice, Hail or any other objects to be blown, swept, raked, or deposited in the public 

highways, streets, alleys, or drainage infrastructure of the Borough.   
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    Introducing the West Middlesex Community Garden!    

We’re excited to announce that our very own Community Garden is now up and running! This shared space is 

a place for residents to come together, get their hands dirty, and enjoy the rewards of growing fresh vegetables, 

herbs, and flowers. Everyone is welcome to join in maintaining the garden—whether you’re a seasoned 

green thumb or just curious to learn. As the garden begins to grow, we will all share in the harvest. A special 

Thank You goes to the Mayor Stacey for her vision to bring our Community Together, and also the WM Garden 

Club for the generous donation to help get this project started. The Community Garden is located in the green 

space on the corner and Erie & Garfield Street. 

Stop by, lend a hand, and help our community bloom! 

 

L-S-WM Community Pool:  Opening day for the L-S-WM Community Pool 2025 Season, is scheduled for 
Saturday, June 7th and will be open until Sunday August 24th. The Borough of West Middlesex would like 

to extend a Thank You to all Community Members and Businesses for the generous donations. 

Congratulations to the West Middlesex graduating 
Class of 2025. 

Wishing you All much Success in Your Future! 

Prevent Mosquitoes from Breeding in your Backyard: Empty, drain, remove, cover or turn upside down things 

that can hold water.  Empty any small plastic wading pools and store indoors when not in use.  Repair leaky 

pipes and outside faucets.  Scrub and change water in bird baths weekly.  Empty and refill pets’ water pans 

daily.  You can take these simple steps to reduce this menace at home. 

________________________________________________________________________ 
Message from the Fire Department: Grilling Safety: propane and charcoal BBQ grills should only be used 

outdoors; the grill should be placed well away from the home, deck railings and out from under eaves and 

overhanging branches; keep children and pets away from the grill area; keep your grill clean by removing 

grease or fat buildup from the grills and in trays below the grill; and never leave your grill unattended. 

 
 

West Middlesex VFW 5th Annual Steak Fry and Gun Bash 

Friday, August 8th  

Cook your own New York Strip Steak! Sides, Dessert, Beer, Pop, and Water Provided!  
 

Contact the VFW at 724-528-2331 or John Horgos at 724-734-3249 to purchase tickets! 


